
From:  
Sent: 09 July 2023 15:51 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler 
Subject: 2023/2510/P One Museum Street OBJECTION 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
I very much object to the above development on the following grounds: 
 
The tower block would be far too high, adversely affect the listed buildings 
nearby such as St George's Church, Bedford Square, and the British Museum. 
Furthermore demolition of the existing block is contrary to the climate change 
policies of the UK. 
 
Our building, Queen Alexandra Mansions, would be severely overlooked and 
we would lose much of our daylight. Our flat would never be the same again. 
 
Putting a taller building on the site will set a precedent for more taller buildings 
in the neighbourhood. 
 
I sincerely hope this planning application is not approved. 
 
your sincerely 
Stephanie Wuensche 
Flat 6 
Queen Alexandra Mansions 
3 Grape Street, WC2H 8DX 
 
 


